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New York Attorney General/DOI Policyholder Notice 
 
 
 

As a result of a recent settlement agreement with the New York State Attorney General and New 
York State Department of Insurance, the property & casualty insurance companies of American 
International Group, Inc. are required to establish a website and send a notice to policyholders 
with regard to compensation paid to insurance producers (as more specifically defined in the 
settlement agreement).  The website discloses the nature and range of compensation paid to 
insurance producers and the notice refers policyholders to the website or a toll free number.  This 
correspondence is to notify you that the enclosed Policyholder Notice must accompany any and 
all new or renewal business issued on or after July 18, 2006.  Please also note that the website and 
toll free number will not be activated until July 18, 2006.  
 
 
Attached is a copy of the policyholder notice. This notice MUST be attached to all new and 
renewal policies issued on or after July 18, 2006.  Please manually attach this notice.  If you 
have any questions regarding the notice, or these procedures, please contact your Program 
Manager. 
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